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COMMUNITY NOTICE 

 

PIKITUP NORWOOD DEPOT SERVICE INTERRUPTION 

 

Dear Residents  
 

Due to unforeseen operational challenges, the Norwood Depot was unable to collect waste in the scheduled areas yesterday 04 March 2024. 

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience caused.  

 

The Norwood Depot Management is pleased to inform you that the issues have been resolved and the depot is working hard to address the 

resultant backlogs throughout the week. Please take note of the revised waste collection schedule:   

 

Tuesday, March 05, 2024  

 Kensington  

 Saxonworld  

 Parkhurst  

Wednesday, March 06, 2024 

 Parktown North  

 Craighall   

Thursday, March 07, 2024  

 Craighall Park  

 Dunkeld  

 Rosebank  

Pikitup’s Norwood Depot appreciate your understanding and patience as it strives to provide the best possible service.  

 

Residents who have further concerns or questions must feel free to contact Mr Philemon Mkhari on 071 855 4605 for assistance. 


